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Thank you for taking my testimony. I am President of the McGrath Pond-Salmon
Lake Association in Belgrade and Oakland.

Our lakes have been placed on the Maine CDC's fish consumption advisory watchlist
for PFAS, and we would like to have the ability to post a notice to that effect at the
boat launch that serves both of them.



